
eComments Report for City Council Meeting Agenda of February 18, 2020
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4. (20-0146) Recommendation to approve 

the destruction of records for the 

Department of Development Services, 

Administrative Services Division; and adopt 

resolution.

Anne Proffit Your willful destruction of documentation will come back 

to haunt you. While you believe this is your proper way to 

govern, let me assure you, it is not. You will be held 

responsible for these acts.

2/18/2020

17. (20-0159) Recommendation to adopt 

resolution expressing intent to prioritize 

spending of the Transient Occupancy Tax 

("TOT") increase for specific purposes, if 

approved by voters in the March 3, 2020 

Special Municipal Election.  (Citywide)

GLennis Dolce SO this TOT $ MAY be spent for the arts?  Then that is 

what the Mayor's glossy fl-iars should say. Instead they 

say it WILL be used for the arts. Are you going to vote 

yes for this deception?  Will you stand for truth and 

integrity? 

2/18/2020

19. (20-0161) Recommendation to receive 

and file Fiscal Year 2019 Year-End Budget 

Performance Report and increase 

appropriations in several funds across 

several departments for various purposes 

to reflect final expenditures and carryover 

clean-up.  (Citywide)

Jon Schultz As a 19-year resident of CD5, I would like to advocate 

for the proposed state-of-the-art artificial turf field at El 

Dorado Park West. Its beautiful, thoughtful and safe 

design is a major improvement to a run-down space. Our 

youngest residents deserve a quality field to learn, play 

and compete on.

There is a lot of misinformation being spread about the 

cost and scope of this project, by the same people who 

show up and oppose, or complain about, or sue over, 

anything our local CP and/or City of Long Beach 

proposes. Yet election after election it has been 

demonstrated that their opinions are not representative 

of the residents of the city - like my family and others 

who appreciate and support the investments our local 

leaders continue to make.  They complain that the City 

does nothing, until the city does something, then they 

complain about that, too!

I respectfully request that you support the artificial turf 

field project.

Jon Schultz

Chairman

PLAY Long Beach

Resident, CD5

2/18/2020
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19. (20-0161) Recommendation to receive 

and file Fiscal Year 2019 Year-End Budget 

Performance Report and increase 

appropriations in several funds across 

several departments for various purposes 

to reflect final expenditures and carryover 

clean-up.  (Citywide)

GLennis Dolce Artificial turf is not how any measure A $$ should be 

spent. "Artificial turf" is simply MORE PLASTIC 

POLLUTION - NOT A GREEN SOLUTION, but a 

contributor to global warming and sea rise. Are you 

serious? You need to come up with a MUCH BETTER 

list of things to spend this $ on.  Like the magnolias, like 

tree trimming across the city, like a million other things 

but NOT ON PLASTIC POLLUTION! 

2/18/2020

19. (20-0161) Recommendation to receive 

and file Fiscal Year 2019 Year-End Budget 

Performance Report and increase 

appropriations in several funds across 

several departments for various purposes 

to reflect final expenditures and carryover 

clean-up.  (Citywide)

Anne Proffit I understand your desire to construct and maintain (yeah 

right) soccer fields at El Dorado Park, the gem of our 

city, but using artificial turf is unnecessarily 

DANGEROUS for our children, as is having boulders 

surrounding the fields - unless you just love paying out 

claims for injuries. Artificial turf is unhealthy, requires 

replacement every five years and uses more water than 

does natural turf. You are the most short-sighted bunch 

of spendthrifts I have ever seen. Use our money wisely, 

for once. NATURAL TURF ONLY

2/18/2020
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